
LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

FINANCE/FACILITIES SUBCOMMITTEE 

SPECIAL MEETING 

LYMAN MEMORIAL HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

JANUARY 15, 2020 - 7:00 PM 

 

MINUTES 

ATTENDANCE: 

PRESENT: Matt Smith, John Konow, Nicole McGillicuddy, Bill Meese, Sarah Haynes, Maureen 

McCall, Alexis Margerelli-Hussey 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent Robert Angeli, Robert Sirpenski, Business Manager 

I. Call To Order 

N. McGillicuddy called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.  

 

II. Public Budget Input Session 

Superintendent Angeli presented a slideshow detailing the financial requests that compose the 

preliminary operating budget at a 6.12% increase and preliminary reductions down to 4.11%. 

Slides included information on the three areas of capital requests: facilities, technology and 

athletics. 

 

Public input and questions included: Is there a different way to present the budget to the BOF 

to market the requests better? What program impacts will affect the middle school? Will the 

restructuring of the middle school be made known to the BOE? Concern on potential cuts that 

will directly affect students. Math tutor at LES is currently still in the budget. 

 

III. Adjournment 

N. McGillicuddy adjourned the meeting at 7:32 p.m. 

 

 

Submitted by,  

Nicole McGillicuddy, Chair 


